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Dear Sarah, 

 

American Indian Graduate Center is one of College Board's 22 scholarship 

partners. We work with College Board to reach students across the country 

who we know will benefit from our programs and resources. As students 

prepare for college, there's a lot to look forward to, but also a lot to get ready 

for! Our team at American Indian Graduate Center is here to help. 

 

American Indian Graduate Center is the largest scholarship provider to 

Native students pursuing higher education in the United States. We award 

on average over $15 million in scholarships each year and have awarded 

more than $200 million since inception. In fact, we empower thousands of 

students every academic year, and we want to support your students, too! 

 

American Indian Graduate Center supports Native students pursuing 

undergraduate, graduate, and professional degrees in the United States. We 

offer more than 20 scholarship opportunities, not to mention a 

comprehensive array of academic and support services for students to utilize 

throughout their entire academic journey. From completing financial aid 

applications to creating a study plan to thriving on campus, students can rely 

on us as a guide every step of the way. The deadline for our 

undergraduate scholarship is Friday, May 22. We invite your seniors to 

apply. 

 

We invite you to explore our scholarships as well as our student resource 

page to learn more. If you have any questions, please contact our 

Scholarship Operations Team by calling 505-881-4584 or 

emailing fellowships@aigcs.org. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Corey Still 

Director of Scholarship Operations 

United Keetoowah Band of Cherokee Indians 
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